
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 
 

We hope you have made the most of the beautiful sunshine we have 

been blessed with recently! We are very excited to be your teachers 

in year 4 and can’t wait to get to know you better!  
  

In September, you will come through the same door as you have 

done in year 3 but remember your locker numbers will have 

changed! You will still keep your water bottles in the classroom but 

they will live in the art area by the sink so don’t forget to bring them 

in with you. 

  

Year 4 is going to be jam-packed with exciting topics. We will begin 

the year by exploring various invaders and settlers of Britain, 

including the Anglo Saxons and the Vikings. This is 

a really interesting topic, we can’t wait to share 

with you all the interesting facts we’ve found out! 

Maybe over the summer holidays you could have a 

think about things you want to learn about, and 

you could find out some information to share with 

us when we come back. 
  

Miss Taylor found it really difficult to pick a 

favourite subject, but it would probably be 

reading and maths! She loves getting lost in a 

good book and also making her brain hurt with 

tricky maths challenges! To relax, she loves taking her pooch, Rio, for 

a long walk in the woods! 

  



Miss Hilditch decided her favourite topics were art and maths! She 

enjoys thinking of new ways to create artwork and 

loves any problem-solving activity! To relax, she loves 

to bake all different kinds of goodies!  

  

Remember to try and get involved with the Alsager library summer 

online reading challenge! ( www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk ) 

We look forward to hearing about all the wonderful things you’ve 

been up to since you were last in school.  

  

From, 

Miss Taylor and Miss Hilditch 

http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

